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To Whom It May Concern,

We would like to object to the proposal for the construction and operation of an organic waste transfer station at
109A Church St. Lidcombe NSW 2141; Lot1 DP 778492. File DA 2023/0130.

We are very familiar with the place because we drive by the street to go to our work everyday. We have to reduce
the speed to pass by due to the narrow lane and some parking cars on the street. We can not imagine how we
would be able to drive across this road if there were big trucks going in and out all day long. We are not doubt the
traffic jam would happen. The road would damaged as well.

We love Lidcombe because it is our home location. We noticed the organic waste transfer station are very closed to
residential properties. Only around 50ms far, some new units are being built. How poor the people live in the
units! The first glance is the rubbish station through their windows in the morning. It also produced noises ,the bad
smell and attracts the rats and cockroaches. All of these affect our health and environment.

Object to the points below:

Traffic congestion

Noise

Road damage

Pollution

Bad smell

Impact health of local residents

AN N NN

PLEASE GIVE OUR COMMUNITY PEACE , FRESH AND HEALTH!

Your sincerely,

Sent from Mail for Windows
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